
From: justikk@aol.com [mailto:justikk@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 4:49 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
As a long time home owner along Hayden Bay in Portland Oregon (16 years) I am very concerned and 
against  the plan of making the walking path around Hayden Bay a publicly accessible bicycle path. This 
pathway is a  private, very narrow walkway that has sharp turns that go right in front of peoples 
homes!  Having the public ride bicycles on this pathway would be very dangerous for the public as well as 
for home owners living on the pathway.  It is called a walking path for a reason. As it stands right now, the 
pathway is not wide enough for 2 people to walk side by side without stopping to let oncoming walkers 
pass by. Having bicycles in the mix is a huge safety issue. There is not amble room to expand the 
pathway to even make  this plan feasible.   
 
I oppose this plan strongly, and hope you consider stopping this project for the safety of the public and for 
home owners along the pathway. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristin Justik 
186 N Hayden Bay Dr. 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


